
Join  in  the  adventure  when
Scrambles reopens

What do you do if you are climbing the
walls when Christmas is over and looking
for something to entertain the kids?  
Let them burn off their excess energy and
climb the walls at Scrambles soft play at
EICA: Ratho, which reopens to the public
on  3  January  2019  after  a  major
refurbishment.
With  brand  new  frames  for  babies,  toddlers  and  juniors,
suitable  for  0-10  years  old,  join  in  the  adventure  with
Scrambles’ new hero character, Skye and her mountain friends,
owl and stag, who are never happier than when they recruit new
explorers on their adventures.

Managed by friendly, caring staff, Scrambles has a fresh, new
look  and  layout  with  extended  seating  and  a  new  café
downstairs with a capacity of 130 persons. Enjoy a ‘hug in a
mug’ and a tray bake or scone and other healthy snacks and
drinks, whilst your children explore, swing, climb and slide
away their excess energy.

Scrambles’  soft  play  is  open  from  9:00-17:00  hrs  daily
(although there will be a later start time of 9:30 on 3
January 2019 due to a media-call) and prices vary depending on
age and play-length.

Scrambles is located at:  Edinburgh’s International Climbing
Arena, Ratho, South Platt Hill, Newbridge EH28 8AA – Telephone
0131 333 6333 / info.ratho@edinburghleisure.co.uk
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For more information:   www.edinburghleisure.co.uk

http://www.edinburghleisure.co.uk

